



Friends of St Wilfrid's School



Email: FOSW@stwilfrids-hh.school

PTA Registered Charity No: 1005518

Minutes

Date	23 June 2021	Location	Zoom Call
Start time: 19.45pm	Finish time: 21.30	Chair: Suzie Humphrey	
		Minutes: Laura Pestell	

Present: Anna Cecil Suzie Humphrey Sarah Overall Kate Perrett Julia Perry Tim Wale Angi Weber Richard Bowman Gayle Gaydon Laura Pestell Debbie Hannan	Apologies: Lisa Hedgecock Davina Perkins Zoe Fryer Diane Gillespie
---	---

Agenda item	Discussion	Action
1. Approval of previous minutes and action points	➤ Reviewed and agreed.	
2. Teacher requests/feedback	➤ No requests/matters from Mr Hateley or the teachers to discuss.	
3. Previous events:	➤ Donate My School So far, the total raised is £4434.75. The page is due to close at the end of the Summer term, but it was agreed we will leave it open until end of 2021.	SH
4. Future event planning:	➤ Summer event – 9th July	

	<p>Unfortunately, this event can't go ahead due to the current Covid 19 restrictions which aren't due to be lifted until 19/07. We discussed holding it in September instead, but this still doesn't give us a lot of time to organize things. It was agreed we will cancel and wait until the Xmas fair.</p> <p>➤ Ice cream sales</p> <p>Ice cream sales planned for July have been cancelled but SH to speak to ice cream van and see if they can visit in the last week of term.</p> <p>➤ 2021 AGM/bingo night – 24th September</p> <p>It was agreed to postpone this event until 2022.</p> <p>➤ October Disco – 15th October</p> <p>SH to confirm this date with Mr Hateley.</p> <p>We currently do not have a DJ, JP will speak to Tom Foolery.</p> <p>➤ Christmas Fair – 4th December</p> <p>SH to confirm date with the office and book Bounce Hire.</p>	<p>SH</p> <p>SH</p> <p>JP</p> <p>SH</p>
<p>5. Any other business:</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Y6 BBQ & leavers gift <p>This is going ahead on Tuesday 20th July; FOSW have offered to make a contribution (approx. £100) towards the BBQ food.</p> <p>AC to speak to Lou (photographer) to find out if she needs a new memory card for the photo booth. New CDs have already been purchased by SO.</p> <p>FOSW have offered to buy a leavers gift for them, but the Year</p>	<p>AC</p>

	<p>6 teachers have something planned already. FOSW have agreed to pay for the frames.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • YR book bags <p>FOSW have agreed to pay for these as we have done in previous years.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Amazon Smile <p>Mr Hateley has asked us to look into using this as more people use Amazon these days. SO and RW to investigate and report back to the team.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Textile Recycling bin <p>SH to ask Mr Hateley about the possibility of having one in the playground/car park.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Coffee vans <p>It was greed we would just ask the ice cream van to come to school during the last week of term.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • FOSW roles <p>We usually put a FOSW flyer in the new YR bags, flyer needs updating SO to look at this.</p> <p>We will also put a message out on Facebook in September.</p> <p>It was suggested a ParentMail/plea from Mr Hateley for new members may be more effective. SH/JP meeting with him on 9th July.</p> <p>Roles to fill are:</p> <p>Acting Chair – Julia Perry will be taking on this role.</p>	<p>SO/RW</p> <p>SH</p> <p>SO</p> <p>SH/JP</p>
--	---	---

	<p>Secretary – vacant role.</p> <p>TW will also be stepping down at the end of the summer term, so we need someone to take over the Facebook page.</p>	
<p>6. Next meeting date:</p>	<p>➤ Wed 21st July 8pm – Café Rouge.</p>	